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REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/
Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257
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15th November 2021




Dear Parents of Reception Children


This half term we are looking at celebrations within our Understanding of the World, Rleighious Education block.  We have recently studied Diwali and will soon be looking at why Christian’s celebrate advent and the importance of Christmas to Christians. 
We are very excited to be going to Edgmond Hall on Friday 3rd December 2021 for a school visit where we will have the opportunity to take part in a nativity trail following the steps of the wise men and the shepherds. Whilst there we will also have the chance to be creative outdoors making cards out of natural objects as well as meeting a very exciting Christmas visitor.
The children will be leaving school at 10.00am and be returning at approximately 3pm (traffic permitting.)  The children can wear their own trousers/joggers/jeans. However, they must wear their school polos/jumpers/cardigans.
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for their session.  If your child would like to order a school packed lunch please complete the link:-https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1zbWVwQQ30Sg_M0tROteyY6XEc1PCh9MkYYBlfgqEuVUQTRQWkVLSjU5R1RQUEVPVDc3QzJJRzA3Uy4u If you are ordering a school packed lunch, please make sure your child has a bag to carry their lunch in. 

The cost of this trip to include ticket and the activities will be £13.00 per child. We are very grateful to The Friends of Redhill for covering the cost of the transport for this visit. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not pay, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Please consent and make your payment via ParentPay by Friday 26th November 2021. We are sorry but childcare vouchers cannot be used for trips.
Yours sincerely
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Claire Whiting

Headteacher
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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